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Program Directors Committee 
Meeting Summary                                                                                                                                                                  Thursday, August 9, 2012                                                              
1. Lori Horvath, DODD presented information and answered questions re: the proposed new Level of Care process. (handouts)
2. Participants volunteered to moderate Fall Conference sessions. If you are interested in helping out, contact Teri Derry.
3. Quick Updates: ADS Staff Training Requirements went into effect 7/23.  Money Management (handouts), QA (handouts).
4. ICF: DODD’s draft rules have been reviewed. OPRA’s comments will be submitted 8/10 and contain questions about the structure of the rules and future processes - there isn’t anything in the package that causes significant concern. DODD’s Whitepaper was reviewed. (handouts) This is the final version and DODD will now move on to reimbursement work. The IAF work is complete and DODD is having the final IAF Work Group meeting today. ICF Licensure/Certification is being addressed by the Office of Health Transformation. The goal is to have DODD move out of licensure reviews in ICF’s. (handout). Several of our members will be participating in joint mock surveys that will be occurring over the next several weeks.
5. Surveys: No one had any recent surveys or related information to share.
6. Future Meeting Topics: The group would like more information on Remote Monitoring, Self Waiver (agency of choice in particular) and Community Respite.
The Next Program Directors Meeting will be on October 11th
Join us at the OPRA Fall Conference!

September 25th and 26th






